Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 4:22 PM
To: Robert Pellegrine; Noel Chamberlain
Cc: Amy Ow; Melissa Leet

Subject: Wet Season Exception

Hi Bob and Noel,

Today, | met with Steve regarding the Wet Season Exception. He has requested more details on the process of grading
as well as supplemental erosion plans. | will send you the list of items early next week.

Thanks

From: Robert Pellegrine [mailto:robertpellegrine@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 6:41 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: Re: Erosion Control Point of Contact

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

| think it best to call our office
Nexgen Builders

225 Demeter

Easy Palo Alto Ca
650-322-5800

Attention

Noel Chamberlin

Bob Pellegrine

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 3, 2019, at 4:52 PM, Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> wrote:

Hi Bob,

Hard Cards were missing information on “Erosion Control Point of Contact”. This is the person we call if
there are complaints related to erosion from the job sites.

Should we call you? Someone else?
Thanks!
Camille Leung, Senior Planner

Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County



455 County Center, 2" Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063
Phone - 650-363-1826

Fax — 650-363-4849



